
Courtney Weaver 
 

As the deadline draws near for the approval of new district maps for Anchorage, I would like you
all to consider approving district map 10. This map draws the boundaries of the districts at distinct
and specific road systems. Anchorage residents can rely on map 10 because the boundaries are laid
out along most major roadways and intersections. This map ensures all residents are equally
represented on the assembly regardless of political leaning, beliefs, or creed. Please consider the
approval and use of district map 10.


